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I oppose repealing vote by mail.  This has proved to be a convenient, safe and 

accurate method for people in Oregon to vote.  Removing it would disenfranchise 

many voters--people who have a right to vote but cannot get to polling places to 

exercise their right. This measure would constitute a giant leap backward for voting in 

the state of Oregon. 


